
Yoan Mastagarkov <yoan.mastagarkov@ryerson.ca>

Fwd: Thanks for Donating to The Philadelphia Bail Fund

Betty Fan <betty.fan@ryerson.ca> Fri, Sep 11, 2020 at 10:53 PM
To: finance@rspsu.ca

Betty Fan (she/her)
betty.fan@ryerson.ca

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Philadelphia Bail Fund <receipts@mail.donorbox.org>
Date: Fri, Sep 11, 2020 at 10:52 PM
Subject: Thanks for Donating to The Philadelphia Bail Fund
To: Betty Fan <betty.fan@ryerson.ca>

Dear Betty,

This is a receipt for your generous contribution to the Philadelphia Bail Fund.

Your donation will help us continue to pay bail to free our neighbors and fight for the elimination of money bail.

Please feel free to send our donation link, https://donorbox.org/covid-19-fund, to others and encourage them to donate to help free our
neighbors during this pandemic. We hope you will continue to support us moving forward as we push for comprehensive reforms that
end the use of money bail in Philadelphia.

The Philadelphia Bail Fund is a registered 501(c)(3) nonprofit and contributions are tax-deductible to the extent permitted by law. No
goods or services were provided in exchange for your generous financial donation.

Organization: Philadelphia Bail Fund
Campaign: COVID-19 & Protest Rapid Response Fund
Donating Company: Ryerson School of Performance Student Union
Company Representative: Betty Fan
Amount: $210
Donation Interval: One-time
Receipt #: 8411257
Donated At: 09/11/20 22:52:12 EDT
Payment Method: MasterCard 0799
Subscribe to our mailing list to receive updates from us. You can unsubscribe anytime.: No 
Donor Address: 
45 Elmrill Road 
Markhamarkham, ON 
L6C 2P1 
Canada

Thank you,
Philadelphia Bail Fund
EIN: 82-1360589
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